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Dear Sir or Madam,
Though I'm not a resident of Australia, I care deeply about the future of the Great
 Barrier Reef in which
I was fortunately to dive.

I strongly support the Government about the new laws to ban outdated polluting
 farm practices that are
harming our Reef.  Please keep Australia beautiful!

Fennie
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